
Citizens’ Trade Policy Commission

Public Hearing

Trade Negotiators know what Big Business thinks.
How are their decisions affecting Maine?

The Commission needs to hear from YOU.
Many organizations worked hard to pass this  bill
so Maine could  have  a  voice  in  the  Global Trade
Debate.  April 19  is the Commission’s  second
public hearing in  the  State of Maine  to  examine
these  issues.

Join us April 19!
Bring the Voice of Fair Trade to the Table!

For more info: Maine Fair Trade Campaign 777-6387 or info@mainefairtrade.org

Tuesday, April 19- 7:00-10:00 PM
USM - Portland

Luther Bonney Auditorium


